
Town of Milton, Rock County   

  

Notice 

  

Let it be known there will be a public test of the electronic 
voting equipment, which will be used at the General 
Election on Tuesday, November 5, 2024. The test will be 
held on Monday, October 28, 2024, at 3:30 p.m., at the 
Milton Town Hall, 23 First Street, Milton, WI. All residents 
are invited to attend the public test. 

  

 Respectfully submitted October 2, 2024 by: 

                                     Tiffany M. Chinn- Barsness 

                                     Town Clerk-Treasurer 

 

To be published on October 25, 2024 

Posted to website October 2, 2024 

 


